
Hi 

I am writing to formally object to the inappropriate boarding house development proposed for 
the corner of Starkey St and Cannons Pde. 

Whilst I agree the area needs more units or over 55s dwellings for our downsizing aging 
population a boarding house is unsuitable, does not fit with the area and is simply greedy 
developers trying to make a quick buck.

I implore council to stop this unsuitable development.

Best wishes 
Linda Dowbiggin 
Local resident
5 Rhonda Avenue Frenchs Forest 2086.
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